
Gardner Road Elementary 
 PTO Meeting Minutes         
 June 7, 2018  

 
Number of attendees: 7 President: Jennie O’Herron, Vice President: Lita Mata, Treasurer: 
Courtney Bola, Secretary: Stacy Witzel, Principal: Patrick Patterson 
 
Parent Council:  
 

• Staff appreciation for conference days donate $100.00 x3 
 
Principals Report:  
 

• Building closed June 22, transfer to Intermediate School 
 

Site Based:  
 

• New Council Members  
 

Treasurer’s Report:  
 
Staff Requests:  
 

• Laminator  
• Mrs. Galizia Crazy Creatures book - $ 100.00  
• Kindergarten graduation – cookies  

 
Old Business:  
 

• SchoolKits Orders Due June 8 
• Mud Run June 11 
• Fourth Grade Celebration June 18 

 
New Business  
 

• Back to School BBQ Sat Sept 8th, 3-5 
• Open House Sept. 26 or 27 

 
Closing:  
Next meeting September 12 at 6 pm at the Intermediate School 
 
 


